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Attendance 
 

Attendance and punctuality are very important to our 

school. 

Attendance and academic performance are strongly 

linked, so it is important that all children are in class 

on time every day at 8:30. 

Let’s continue to work together to ensure our children 

don’t miss a moment of their learning. 

This week our attendance was 89.6%.  This is very 

low and we hope to see an improvement in the 

coming weeks.  

 

Remember we are always striving for 100% 

Events & Activities 
 

Tuesday 10th September  

Reading at home parents meeting 2.45 

pm to 3.00 pm in the school hall 
Join us to learn how best to support your 

children reading at home.  

 

 

Thursday 12th September @ 3.15 

Year 6 Soup Kitchen 
Come and enjoy soup freshly made on the 

day by your child.  

Please come to the hall door after pick up  

 

 

Thursday 26th September (am) 

Whole School Photographs 
(please ensure children are in correct 

uniform) 

 

 

Tuesday 1st October 2024 (am) 

Harvest Festival 
Time to be confirmed 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to follow us on  

    

After School Clubs 

 

Our After School Clubs start next week and you will be 

receiving a text from Mrs Rennie confirming places.  The 

clubs have been very popular and on a first come, first 

served basis.  If you do not receive a text, your child 

has not got a place.   

 

Please remember payment is required to secure any 

places.  

 

All clubs run from 3.15 pm to 4.15 pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming 
 

Swimming starts next week on Friday 12th 

September for Year 6s.  Please ensure your 

child has a full swimming kit, including 

appropriate swimwear, towel and underwear.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Car Park Safety 
 

Please remember to take care at drop off 

and pick up times in the car park area.  

Children should be supervised at all times 

as this is a busy area.   

 

Please can you also ensure that any 

children’s bikes are left only in the bike 

rack at the front of the school building 

and not outside the Children’s Centre 

entrance.  

 

Thank you.  


